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Comments: I encourage you to support SB 1137. I favor the broadest inclusion of
 those impacted by any mutual benefit society. Over the years it seems apparent that,
 in spite of words that support "sunshine" and induction, our society as a whole and
 Hawai'i legislation and customary practice has moved in the opposite direction. I
 believe SB 1137 will help to encourage and support broader participation and greater
 responsibility on those who serve the public to benefit the public first. Thank you for
 the opportunity to speak on this issue. Sharon Rowe citizen

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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